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Our Town, published three times a year in January or February, April, 

and August or September, is supported by tax dollars.  We welcome 

news from Town of Shutesbury departments, boards, and committees, 

and from individuals and groups about local community projects, 

activities, or special events of benefit to our community. 

Submissions must be strictly secular and nonpartisan and are subject 

to review, revision, and/or non-acceptance by the editorial board of 

the newsletter.  Submissions promoting the sale of goods and services 

for private profit cannot be accepted.  Appeals to any review decisions 

can be brought to the Select Board for further discussion.  


